BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING
Tuesday, February 27, 2018 6:00 pm

Board members present: Matthew Puntin, James Consolati, Michael Curtin &
Molly Curtin-Schaefer.

See attached sheet for other present. NONE

Mail was read and previous minutes were approved.

PUBLIC COMMENT;

The Board was advised at the Fall meeting of the Berkshire County Boards of Health meeting that all
beaches in town (Tyringham Pond, Lakeside & Cooper Creek beaches) must test the water from the
opening to closing of the beach for the season. The pond is tested all season and we will speak to James
Wilusz & Alan Joyner to see if Lakeside & Cooper Creek beaches have to comply with this regulation.

SEPTIC SYSTEM:
ROBERT SYLVIA, 51 COOPER CREEK ROAD- Matthew Puntin will follow up with James Wilusz on
the mandatory inspection request.

Meeting closed at 6:04 p.m.
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